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Advocacy Program by Dipolog School of Fisheries

The Dipolog School of Fisheries (DSF) requests to conduct an advocacy program to
Grade 11 and 12 students at the schools within this division (see attached).

The program aims to orient the students about TESDA and DSF, programs offering,
scholarships and benefits and greening practices for sustainable development.

The conduct of this activity shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy
stipulated in DepEd Order (DO) No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, please contact Mr. Neil A. Pulido, Vocational Instruction
Supervisor at 065-212-5237 or email at dsf zn9@yahoo.com.ph.

For guidance.

- -
MA. LIZA d’@uom EdD, CESO VI

Schqg0l Division Superintendent
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Office of the School Division Superintendent
Zamboanga del Norte

Madam:
Good day!

Dipolog School of Fisheries, Olingan, Dipolog City is one of the administered schools of Technical
Education and Skills Development Authority (TESDA) which is mandated to offer Tech-Voc Education
and Training. It is noted that TESDA is not quite attractive to students maybe due to lack of
information about it. But TESDA workforce has different programs and benefits prepared to students
in order for them to be equipped with the knowledge and skills and to have better future ahead.

On the other hand, TESDA also offers several scholarship programs in consonance with the
Universal Access to Quality Tertiary Education Act (UAQTEA) in which a lot of students have already
availed.

Anent to this, we sincerely request your good office to allow us to conduct an Advocacy Program to
students of Grade 11 and 12 at the schools under your supervision. This advocacy program is
planned to commence on the first week of February until March of this school year 2020. It is
expected that this favor will last for about 2 hours of presentations in every school we have to visit.
The following topics will be discussed:

1) Brief Introduction about TESDA and DSF

2) Programs Offering

3) Scholarships & Benefits

4) Greening Practices for Sustainable Development

We look forward to your favorable response and approval to this request.

Thank you for your consideration. God bless!

Res yours,

Vocatkional Instruction Supervisor

Noted by:

ROSELLA D. DARCERA
Vocational School Administrator |11



